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GOVERNMENT HAS UPDATED THE GUIDELINES  
 
As of January 27, 2021, the government has updated the flowchart as well as the daily 
symptom questionnaire.    You will find both documents posted on our Bulletin Board as you 
enter from the main door, and they are also attached to this month’s calendar.    
Thank you to all our parents, for your cooperation and assistance in maintaining our 
prevention measures in place at our daycare!     
 

SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION  
 

 It may not feel like it yet, but summer will soon be here.  In a couple 
of weeks, we will be sending you the paperwork to sign up your child.   If 
you are still not completely sure of your summer schedule just make your 
“best guess” for the dates you need to have your child attend camp and 

make the necessary changes closer to the summer.  With two weeks’ notice you can change 
or cancel any days in the summer, so it’s easy! 

 
PLEASE CLOSE THE PLAYGROUND GATES 

 
To prevent children from running out on to the road, the upper pin on the gates must 
be properly closed.  Please close our gates correctly, even if it is raining or you are just 
coming in for a “second”. 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER THE DAYCARE’S NO NUTS OR TRACES  

OF NUTS POLICY 
If you are sending a home-baked snack or a snack out of a box with no label for 
us to read, please include a small note (at least the first time you send that type 
of snack) telling us that it is free of peanuts and tree nuts. 

VALENTINE CARDS 
 The children enjoy bringing Valentine cards to their friends.  Although it is entirely up to 
you whether you send cards or not, it is a good idea to ask the teachers how they prefer 
to have the cards sent in (each classroom has their own special routine). 
 


